## Ronald M. Serpico MAYOR

Village of Melrose Park



Mary Ann Paolantonio **CLERK** 

Anthony N. Abruzzo Louis "Sonny" Nicotera Jaime Anguiano
Anthony J. Prignano

Arturo J. Mota Mary Ramirez-Taconi

July 17, 2020

White Glove Roger Dickens II 356 E. Irving Park Road Wood Dale, IL 60191

Dear Mr. Dickens,

On behalf of the Village of Melrose Park, I would like to express our gratitude for the donation of products you donated during this time of crisis and shortness of supplies. Your generous contribution will help greatly in protecting our personnel and the residents who visit our facility during this unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic.

Your actions are truly a reflection of a company's commitment in reaching out and helping to assisting a community in need.

Again, we appreciate your help in our efforts to protect those in our workplace, community and town.

Ronald M. Serpico

Mayor

# 2020 Corporate Member





## Mickinzie-Vertuno Memorial Lodge #19

## Roger Dickens

## White Glove

Thank you for your valuable contributions

Signature Signature Meur Date 4-6-20



Mayor

Patricia A. Casey Commander Youth Investigations

Chicago Police Department 3510 J. Michigan Ave. Chicago, Illinois 60653

office: (312) 745-6007 (ax: 312) 745-6701 cell: (773) 818-9478

pax: 0271

patricia.casey@chicagopolice.org



3510 South Michigan Avenue • Chicago, Illinois 60653

Charlie Beck Interim Superintendent of Police

14 April 2020

To: Mr. Roger Dickens
White Glove Janitorial Service and Supplies
355 E. Irving Park Road
Wooddale, Illinois 60191

Dear Mr, Dickens,

On behalf of the Chicago Police Department Youth Investigations Division, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of hand sanitizer. The sanitizer will be shared between personnel working at Youth Administration and The Bureau of Detectives Administrative Unit who currently have some members deployed to McCormack Place, Criminal Registration, The Juvenile Intervention and Support Center, and the 015<sup>th</sup> District personnel in the Austin Community.

It warms my heart that during these challenging times that we have the support of community members like you! As you know our Department has been deeply affected by the COVID-19 crisis having lost two of our members recently. In addition to their deaths, we also have over 200 members that have fallen ill due to COVID-19. As a department we are doing our best to ensure protection for those that continue to work day in and day out despite the hazard that their working may bring to both their selves and their families. I think I can honestly say that we are in unchartered territory, so that this has not been an easy task! The generosity of citizens and companies like White Glove Janitorial Service and Supplies has certainly been a great help!

Since this crisis has begun, I have said that the year 2020 will be one for the history books! Someday, future generations will ask us how we got though this and our answer will be that we did it together! Your kindness is proof of that!

Once again, my sincere thanks!

Patty Casey

Commander Youth Investigations

312-745-6007 773-818-9478 CAGO ADTE

Patricia A. Casey Commander Youth Investigations

Chicago Police Department 3510 S. Michigan Ave. Chicago, Illinois 60653

office: (312) 745-6007 fax: (312) 745-6701 cell: (773) 818-9478 pax: 0271

patricia.casey@chicagopolice.org



Lori Lightfoot Mayor Department of Police · City of Chicago 3510 South Michigan Avenue · Chicago, Illinois 60653 Charlie Beck Interim Superintendent of Police

April 14, 2020

Thomas Mills
Commander
Bureau of Detectives
Chicago Police Department
5101 S Wentworth
Chicago, IL 60609
thomas.mills@chicagopolice.org

### Dear Roger Dickens:

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks for ensuring sanitizing products were provided to the Area Central Detective Division. It is not the career of people, but the display of support during these unprecedented times. As we know, law enforcement personnel are among the list of essential workers who spend their days and nights courageously keeping this city going while risking personal exposure to the COVID-19 pandemic, in this respect, the supplies are greatly appreciated.

We can all agree this pandemic is leaving a devastating mark on the world, however, humanity has shown compassion and kindness. On behalf of the men and women of the Area Central Detective Division, let this letter serve as a huge thank you in ensuring we received the essential supplies needed to fight this disease. Furthermore, thank you for your kind and generous efforts during these difficult times.

With Gratitude,

Ømmander Thomas Mills

Emergency and TTY: 9-1-1 · Non Emergency and TTY: (within City limits) 3-1-1 · Non-Emergency and TTY (Outside City limits) (312) 746-6000 E-mail: police@cityofchicago.org · Website: www.cityofchicago.org/police



### Lori Lightfoot

## Department of Police • City of Chicago

David O. Brown

Mayor

3510 S. Michigan Avenue • Chicago, Illinois 60653

Superintendent of Police

June 15, 2020

Roger Dickens II 354 E. Irving Park Rd Wood Dale, IL 60191-1646

Dear Roger Dickens II,

It is heartwarming that you and your team care enough about the law enforcement community to take the time and consideration to provide the members of the 010<sup>th</sup> District with the donation of Hand Sanitizer and Disinfection Cleaning from the White Glove Sanitation Company. Please know that your involvement has made a significant and positive impact to our Department during these unprecedented times.

On behalf of the Chicago Police Department's 010<sup>th</sup> District, please accept our sincere gratitude for the support you provided to our organization.

Sincerely,

Gilberto Calderón

Commander 010<sup>th</sup> District

Jonal you both so very much for situation all direct Respondence of the Health are with the Country of the given that and fire that had have been othered with the finer that while sever of law of the given that and suntificant the light while several with the finer thank you all fire the land suntificant while several than the finer of law of the finer of the protection of the light with the land suntificant with sincrest than the firets of the land suntificant with sincrest than the firets of the land suntificant with the land of the land suntificant while it is a suntificant while

Scritzer was discontinued by the lampany e even though there was no exploration date in the bottlesson's they want the way the company said they early ought the other company said they early but the electric made. Well its 2080 c. C. Say it, expends i Thenkyo Doverymuch bashepens up as is mall lokal bushness etc. Bottles is they pender i bealth care workers etc. Bottles. On behalf g my first responder Pollacing

officer the shared, my self of wang of

No fellow obtiens at whit 050 depot at

O' Have another at whit 050 depot at

Reine a wye of a first respondent de was

Vong concerned the chief Ches save only one

505 bottle of appeal shared such igentified than gran products; Itand Sanitizer ( Itandswhare Chardswhare Chardswhare you enough for for you kindrens a senerousity during this > 413-2020 Wear Hoger ? White 410k Jean;